August 14, 1984

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Catrl,

Thank you for writing us to inform us that you were
able to receive our station. I have check our logs
and they do agree with your summary of reception.

KLES Radio, formerly KODE Radio was purchased from Gilmore
Broadcasting by Remick Radio and became KLES August 2, 1984.

Again thank you for your letter, we always enjoy hearing
from Radio Clubs around the state.

Sincerely,
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Mike Moore
Operations Manager
KLES Radio
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